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Regarding s. 29.184 (6) (b) 2.:  I think that using eligibility for a hunting approval,
as opposed to holding a hunter safety certificate, as the “trigger” for being qualified for
a preference point works and is more straightforward.  However, if you disagree or
want other changes, please call me to discuss them.
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